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Peter Shvetz

From: Shvetz, Peter E., VBACMS <peter.shvetz@va.gov>
Sent: Thursday, December 20, 2018 8:52 AM
To: peter.shvetz@outlook.com
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Your FOIA Request - 18-07627-F

From: Smith, Gwendolyn, VBAVACO  
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 10:05 AM 
To: Shvetz, Peter E., VBACMS <peter.shvetz@va.gov> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Your FOIA Request - 18-07627-F 

Good morning, 

Thank you for your email.  I will follow-up with OBPI and advise when you can expect to receive a response. 

Thank you, 

Gwen Smith 
Gwendolyn Smith, GWCPM  
FOIA Officer 
Veterans Benefits Administration 
202.632.8928 ~ desk  
202.632.8925 ~ fax  

VA Core Values:  Integrity, Commitment, Advocacy, Respect, Excellence 

From: Shvetz, Peter E., VBACMS  
Sent: Friday, November 02, 2018 8:33 AM 
To: Smith, Gwendolyn, VBAVACO <gwendolyn.smith1@va.gov> 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] Your FOIA Request - 18-07627-F 

Gwen, 

I’m writing to follow-up on the FOIA request dated May 17, 2018. As of today, I have not received any information 
regarding these FOIA requests. Please advise at you earliest convenience. 

Thanks, Pete 

From: gwendolyn.smith1@va.gov [mailto:gwendolyn.smith1@va.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2018 8:07 AM 
To: Shvetz, Peter E., VBACMS <peter.shvetz@va.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Your FOIA Request - 18-07627-F Exhibit B
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June 28, 2018  

Peter E. Shvetz  

PO Box 1778,  

Columbia, SC 29202  

Dear Shvetz:  

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request dated April 28, 2018 in which 
you asked for a copy of “All documents or artifacts that list or contain information related to production outages or 
production interruptions pertaining to Veterans Benefits Administration (VBA) system or applications, from January 1, 
2017 to present.  

This request includes but is not limited the following applications:  

1. CRM Enterprise, 

2. Veterans Benefits Management System  

3.  Beneficiary Fiduciary Field System 

We are processing your request and our response will be forthcoming.  

Sincerely,  

Gwendolyn Smith VBA FOIA Officer 
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